
1

From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 9:37 PM

To: Card, Rachel

Subject: Re: Mayor Samuel Causey and Scotsman Ice Machines 

Great. Thank you. 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Dec 27, 2013, at 2:40 PM, "Card, Rachel" <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor Haley, 

  

We received a very nice email from Fairfax Mayor Samuel Causey, and I just had a great conversation 

with him as well. He wanted to thank you for everything you are doing to bring jobs to SC and rural 

counties in particular. He also wanted to let you know about a great existing company they have in 

Allendale – Scotsman Ice Machines. They employ about 125 people and have been there for over 30 

years, making the machines you see in restaurants and hotels across the US. He was very appreciative of 

all of your efforts around job creation and wanted to wish you a Happy New Year. 

  

Rachel 

  

Rachel Card 

Special Projects and Commerce Liaison 

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
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